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2022 Founders Scholarship

Award Recipients
Every year the CHANB awards two scholarships in the
amount of $ 1000.00 to one student studying in a English
educational institution and to one student studying  in a
French educational institution.

The 2022 Founders Scholarship Award Recipients are
Emma Stephen and Émilie Risdon. 
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CHANB Annual Conference
 

September 21-22, 2023
Rodd Miramichi River Hotel




More information on the conference speakers and
registration will be available soon.



For more information about the 
Catholic Health Association of New Brunswick:
1710 Water Street
Miramichi, New Brunswick
E1N 1B4
catholichealth@chpchi.com
(506) 778-5302
www.chanb.com

UPCOMING CHANB BOARD OF
DIRECTORS MEETINGS




May 17th, 2023
September 14th/15th, 2023 (Annual)




 CHAC Annual Conference 2023

 Spiritual Care Report

May 11th & 12th, 2023
Hybrid Model Conference




Catholic Health International will be sponsoring
those who wish to attend the conference virtually. 

For further information please contact
akingston@chpchi.com

The NB Spiritual Health Network (NBSHN) functions as the
provincial coordinating committee for the delivery of

spiritual care across NB’s Regional Health Authorities. It is
comprised of spiritual care practitioners and managers
from both Horizon Health and Vitalité Health networks,

along with representatives from the Catholic Health
Association of NB and the Department of Health.

One of the NBSHN’s goals is to provide spiritual health
education for the health care community and their

community partners. Throughout the past few years, they
have sponsored conferences and workshops on spiritual

caring at the end of life, grief, spiritual resilience,
Indigenous spirituality, and gerotranscendence. This year,

they will host two sessions on the important research
presented in “Spirituality in Serious Illness and Health”
from the Journal of the American Medical Association. 

If you would like to learn more about clinical spiritual care,
the NBSHN invites you to check out their series of four

ninety-second videos (available at
https://www.vitalitenb.ca/en/points-service/spiritual-care).
These short vignettes were designed to spread awareness

to patients, families, and health care staff. You can also
read their definition of clinical spiritual care and see the

accompanying graphic here…



https://www.vitalitenb.ca/en/points-service/spiritual-care

